Fort Vannoy Elementary School

Noble News

December 2021/ January 2022

IS THE NEW

COOL

Retirement

A lot of changes are
happening at the Fort.
We congratulate Mrs.
Dastrup and Mrs. Verser

on their retirement.
Thank you for serving
our school district for 30

plus years.

You will be missed!

Mrs. Dastrup and Mrs. Verser

Front Office

You will see some new

faces up at our office.

We welcome Andrea
Cripps to our “Fort Vannoy
Family” as our new office
manager. Andrea comes
to us with great
knowledge. She has 4
grandchildren and 3 adult
Rids. We are very happy

to have her!
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What’s ahead and things to take note of...

*Calendar of Events*

December 2021/January 2022

December 15th-School Board

Meeting

Lost & Found
December 20th- Winter

Break-No School The weather’s getting colder, please

December 25th- Merry remind your Rids to stay warm and bring

Christmas .
their jackets home from school. Our lost

January 1st- Happy New Year

and found is getting full and will be

Ja_nua_l_'y_M—Classes Resume cleared out over Christmas Break.

January 17th-Martin Luther

_ Remind your children to please
King Jr. Day-No school ,
check for their lost and found.
January 19th- School board

Meeting
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O Absent from school?
O Sick?
O Vacation?

0O Mental Health Day?

Please remember to call the office to let
us know by 9:00am if you'd like to NOT
receive the robocall. The robocalls start

around 10:00am.

Thank you!

North Valley High School
Christmas Bazaar

Saturday December 4, 2021
9:00 am to 4:00 pm

North Valley High School
6741 Monument Drive
1-5 Merlin Exit

& &

Title One Program

Fort Vannoy is a school-wide Title One
School. Our Title | funds go to provide
supplemental support in the areas of

reading, math, science, and technology.

Annually we will make available the
following opportunities for parent
involvement to the families we serve.

What is "Title 1"?

» Title 1-A is the United States
Government's largest education
assistance program for schools.

* Funds are used to provide programs to
help children who are struggling in
reading and math.

» Extra help (in addition to what they learn
during math and reading time in the
classroom).

* During our annual fall Open House
current Title One information will be
disseminated.

» We host fall and spring events to bring
families on campus.

* We will partner with PTO to support our
students.

Title | supports student achievement and
academic growth. Funding provides
additional classroom resources & learning
opportunities. * Funding provided under

ESSA
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